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Hi,

My name is Lachlan Miler and I am a 27 year old living in beautiful Brisbane.

I would like to express my thoughts and ultimately oppose the Assistance and Access Bill
2018. While I understand and sympathize with the concept, I personally cannot agree with
compromising our great nation's privacy just because of a minority of criminals or sick
minded individuals.

I believe such rights to privacy, such as encryption without the chance of having my data
forcibly extracted without my express permission is a violation of my basic rights as an
Australian and a human. 

I urge you to reconsider this bill and the implications it may have. Please respect our right
to privacy.

Best Regards,

Lachlan Miller  


